
MOUNTAIN VIEW HIGH SCHOOL
VIRTUAL LEARNING AND SNOW DAY SCHEDULE

2022-2023

November 14, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As winter quickly approaches, we are once again preparing for both Virtual Learning Days and
Snow Days. If you receive notification via a text, call, or email or if you see a message on
television that states VIRTUAL LEARNING, we will follow our Virtual Learning Schedule for
Students. We may use up to five (5)  days for such weather-related days.

Please know that attendance will be counted on virtual learning days. Your student will be
marked as present for the Virtual Learning Day if he/she does the following:

● For each class that the student has, he/she must join in the live instruction with his/her
teachers through a Google Meet. Please note that this must be done for each class
period of the day.

● For each class that the student has he/she must complete an assigned activity on the
teacher’s Google Classroom page on the designated virtual learning day.  The activity
should be completed by the next school day.  However, the student will have three days
to complete the assigned activity for credit.

Please be aware that as we continue through the second marking period, after-school
homework help is available on Tuesdays and Thursdays from 3:30 - 5:30 PM.  Students have
the opportunity to ride shuttle busses on Thursdays only.

If you receive notification via a text, call, or email or if you see a message on television that
states SNOW DAY, there will be no school work required. That day will be made up.  We will
follow the school calendar, which lists 6/5, 6/6, 6/7, 1/1 and 4/6 as snow make up days. All other
days will be added starting 6/8/22.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Sincerely,

Dr. Mark Lemoncelli
Principal




